DENVER COIN CLUB

Meeting Minutes
August 28, 2008

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:09 PM.

Members present: 34
Guests present: Owen Moe
New members tonight: Frank Roberts, Morgan Soasthagen

Coin Shows

Jeffco County Fairgrounds  09/13/08

Front Range Coin Club 10/04/08 & 10/05/08
Greeley Coin Club 10/11/08

New Business
We received some sad news today that Mark Honea passed away after a long illness. Mark
was a coin dealer and a past president of the Denver Coin Club.

Program
Bob Bair told us an interesting and entertaining story about two famous numismatists and a

renowned collector.

John Peters who is the owner of Aristocrat Auction House gave a talk about the coins that
pass through his auctions on a monthly basis. He explained the procedures of the auctions
as well as the current method of Internet bidders competing with the bidders present at the
auction house. He touched on topics such as reserves, seller’s premium, buyer's premium,
payment procedures efc.

Treasurer’s Report

Financial information not shown in on-
line minutes - Club members can
check with the Secretary if further
information is needed.

John Peters called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:25PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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